
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
BC Fencing Association is pleased to extend its support to the WVS Fencing High 
Performance Podium Program (HPPP), recognizing it as an exceptional pathway 
towards fencing excellence.  
The WVS HPPP stands out by offering a rigorous academic curriculum tailored to 
accommodate extensive training schedules, allowing students to pursue high-
level fencing without compromising their education.  
Participants of the WVS HPPP enjoy the unique advantage of training alongside a 
select group of elite student athletes, fostering a competitive and nurturing 
environment. 
We at BC Fencing Association firmly believe that the WVS HPPP offers 
unparalleled opportunities for secondary school students to chase their 
aspirations of competing at the international fencing stage. 
 
 
With appreciation, 
 
 
 
Yuriy Rubin 
President BC Fencing Association 
bcfa@bcfencingassociation.com 
www.bcfencingassociation.com 
778-869-4099 
 


